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Academic Survival Skills Checklist Maker: Homework 
Checklist 

 
This report includes (1) your selected Academic Survival Skill Checklist items and (2) a column for notes. 
 

  Academic Survival Skills Checklist Notes

1. WRITE DOWN HOMEWORK ASSIGNMENTS 
CORRECTLY. Make sure that you have copied down your 
homework assignment(s) correctly and completely. If 
necessary, approach the instructor before leaving the 
classroom to seek clarification about the homework 
assignment. 

 
 

2. ASSEMBLE ALL NECESSARY HOMEWORK 
MATERIALS. Make a list of those school work materials 
that you will need for that night's homework assignments 
and ensure that you have them before going home. School 
materials may include the course text, copies of additional 
assigned readings, your class notes, and partially 
completed assignments that are to be finished as 
homework. Additionally, monitor your work supplies at 
home (e.g., graph paper, pens, printer cartridges) and 
replenish them as needed. 

 
 

3. USE AVAILABLE SCHOOL TIME TO GET A START ON 
HOMEWORK. Take advantage of open time in school 
(e.g., time given in class, study halls, etc) to get a start on 
your homework. Getting a head start on homework in 
school can reduce the amount of time needed to complete 
that work later in the day. Also, if you start homework in 
school and run into problems, you have a greater chance 
of being able to seek out a teacher or fellow student to 
resolve those problems proactively and thus successfully 
complete that assignment. 

 
 

4. CREATE AN OPTIMAL HOMEWORK SPACE. Create an 
organized space at home for getting homework done. The 
space can be temporary (e.g., kitchen table) or permanent 
(e.g., a desk in your bedroom). It should be quiet, well-lit, 
and include a table or desk large enough to lay out your 
work materials and a comfortable chair.

 
 

5. SCHEDULE A REGULAR HOMEWORK TIME. Homework 
is easier to complete if you set aside sufficient time in your 
schedule to do it. If possible, your daily routine should 
include a standing time when any homework is to be done. 
In deciding when to schedule a homework period, consider 
such factors as when your energy level is highest, when 
surrounding distractions are less likely to occur, and when 
shared resources such as a computer or printer may be 
available for your use. 

 
 

6. DEVELOP A DAILY HOMEWORK PLAN. Before beginning  
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your homework each day, take a few minutes to review all 
of your homework assignments and to develop a work 
plan. Your plan should include a listing of each homework 
task and an estimate of how long it will take to complete 
that task. It is a good rule of thumb to select the most 
difficult homework task to complete first, when your energy 
and concentration levels are likely to be at their peak. At 
the conclusion of your homework session, review the plan, 
check off all completed tasks, and reflect on whether your 
time estimates were adequate for the various tasks.

 

7. DO NOT PROCRASTINATE ON LARGER HOMEWORK 
TASKS. Some homework assignments (e.g., term papers) 
require substantial work and successful completion of 
several related sub-tasks before attaining the final goal. It 
is a mistake to put off these larger assignments until the 
night before they are due. Instead, when first assigned a 
comprehensive task, break that task down into appropriate 
sub-tasks. Next to each sub-task, list a target date for 
completion. When compiling a daily homework plan, 
include any sub-tasks with upcoming due dates. Monitor 
your progress to ensure that you remain on schedule to 
complete the larger assignment on time.

 
 

8. USE HOMEWORK SUPPORTS SUPPLIED BY YOUR 
TEACHER. Make use of homework guides or resources of 
any kind offered by your teacher. For example, be sure to 
review the course syllabus for information about upcoming 
homework, as well as any print or online listings of 
homework assignments for the day or week. Take 
advantage of teacher office hours to drop in and get help 
with homework as needed. 

 
 

9. GET YOUR HOMEWORK ORGANIZED. When several 
homework tasks are assigned daily from several courses, 
the total volume of work can quickly pile up. Adopt simple 
but effective organizational strategies to keep track of all 
the paperwork. For example, consider maintaining two file 
folders labeled 'Work in Progress' and 'Completed Work'. 
Make a point of emptying the 'Completed Work' folder each 
day by turning in the finished homework.

 
 

10. NOTE AREAS OF HOMEWORK CONFUSION. If you are 
stuck on a homework item, be sure to note the specific 
reason(s) that you are unable to complete it. For example, 
you may have difficulty with a homework item because you 
failed to comprehend a passage in your assigned reading 
(note the problem by highlighting the confusing passage), 
do not know the meaning of a term (note the problem by 
writing down the unknown term), or do not understand the 
teacher's assignment (note the problem by writing a 
comment on the assignment worksheet). By recording the 
reason(s) that you are unable successfully to complete a 
homework item, you demonstrate to your teacher both that 
you made a good-faith effort to do the work and that you 
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are able to clearly explain where you encountered the 
problem and why. 

11. CHECK HOMEWORK QUALITY. Students can improve 
homework performance by adopting quality self-checks. 
For example, before turning in any homework writing task, 
you might apply the SCOPE revision tool: check your 
composition for Spelling-Capitalization-Order of 
words-Punctuation-Expression of complete thoughts. If 
your teacher has given you rubrics or other rating forms to 
evaluate the quality of your work, these also may be useful 
for evaluating your homework.

 
 

 


